
 

 

Douala March 18, 2020 

 

COVID- 19  - INFORMATION MEMO 

 

The SABC Group, responsible and citizen’s enterprise, informs the 

general public that some measures have been taken by Management 

in-order to avoid the spread of COVID-19 and protect her 

collaborators, consumers and general ecosystem, against any risk of 

contamination. 

Thus, from march 18, 2020 the following activities will be suspended 

until a new decision :  

 Visits to production plants ; 

 Animations in points of sale ; 

 Ceremonies and events of the SABC Group ; 

 Academic internships. 

Visits and movements within our different establishments nationwide 

will be reduced to the barest minimum, as well as intervention by 

Service providers and sub-contractors.  

The SABC Group implores her faithful consumers to respect prevention 

and hygiene rules prescribed by the Minister of public health and the 

World Health Organisation ; in-order to stop the risk of propagation of 

this virus and block the pandemic. 

Your health, our priority. 

 

Management 


